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The next deadline is November 15 for the first 2025 issue for January, February and 
March. It does not seem possible that 2024 is almost over! 
 
September-August clubs need to send me their 2025 dates if they have not done so. I 
am expecting the January to December clubs to begin sending in annual schedules by 
November 15. Even if you only have part of it, I need the January to March part for the 
magazine I will be working on. If I do not hear from you, you will be getting an email or a 
phone call.  
 
I am pleased to see that we are increasing the Doin’s subscriptions, a little at a time. 
Hopefully the upward trend will continue.  
 
We hope you like the Word Search Puzzle Book, if that is your thing, and you 
purchased one. The funds raised from this commemorative book will help subsidize the 
Doin’s expenses.  Consider purchasing one to give away to someone who no longer 
dances or is in a senior living home that can do these puzzles. It might bring a smile to 
their day or bring back a sweet memory! 
 
If there are questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or anyone on the Doin’s 
staff.  
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